A CALL FOR NOMINATIONS FOR OFFICERS Starts October 1, 2014

Go to club website for the official nominating form for new or existing Board of Directors. All positions are open so you can nominate new or existing officers. Nominating will close December 1, 2014. If you don't have access to a computer please write your nominations for each office on a piece of paper along with your name and club membership number and mail to:

Carol Chrzanowski

5325 Sterling Ave.

San Bernardino, CA. 92404

SILVER STRIKERS CLUB COIN CONTEST Starts October 1, 2014

Now is your opportunity to design a Silver Strike. The contest begins Oct. 1, 2014 and closes Dec. 15, 2014. Contest rules are posted at the top of the Current News Page on the clubs website (www.silverstrikers.com) if you do not have a computer and would like a set of rules please call Al Lukacs (941-792-6479) and they will be sent to you. To enter, send your design to Al Lukacs either by email or USPS. Your Name, Club membership number and if you would like your drawing computer enhanced that should be on your drawing. Jo Riefer will do the enhancement and return the drawing to you for approval or make changes. Your FINAL DESIGN must be sent BY YOU to Al Lukacs.

Coin Committee Chairman

Al Lukacs

5507 4th Ave. N.W.

Bradenton, FL. 34209

Once the six finalists for 2015 have been chosen in January, we will begin the voting for the winner and get a flyer out to those without a computer. Voting ends March 10th 2015 so those people will have to return their votes by mail quickly

FOUR QUEENS TOURNMENT

The Four Queens has announced the dates for their upcoming slot tournament. It will be held on January 23,24,&25 **NO PRICING** has been set yet but when announced you can pre-register by calling the Four Queens at (800)-634-6045 press 1, or (702)-385-4011 ask for Rod, Alba, or Arlene. It is not too early to start making your travel and reservation plans.

2014 CLUB COIN SECOND MINTING

We have had a great response from our members ordering more 2014 club coins. As of this flyer we are minting 65 more coins. Thanks everybody for your support. The Strikes will be mailed as soon as they are received from the mint.

NEW SILVER STRIKES OUT AND COMING OUT

The **VENETIAN** has removed the three new machines they previously installed but continue to have one machine in each casino. The **MIRAGE** has one new clad out with the new logo side with Emma and two new clad Blue Caps

- MAYNARD
- WREX

THE FOUR QUEENS will have one new Red Cap .999 and a clad Blue Cap out Wednesday October 29th with the new \$300 being released on Friday Oct. 31th at 10:00 am.

UPDATE ON MEMBERSHIP CONTEST

Membership contest is underway! Last year we had 70 new members. We have a ways to go to beat last year's total. Let's beat the total for 2014! The contest will run from June 1, 2014 to May 31, 2015, so let's get busy recruiting.

There are two criteria for new recruits:

- 1. They must be **new** members, if they were previous members that had a lapse in their membership; they are not eligible for this contest.
- 2. They **must** list the sponsor's name on their application for the sponsor to receive credit.

Prizes will be awarded as follows:

- *For 3 new members you will get a **Free Roster**
- *For 6 new members a Free Roster and

1 Year Free Membership

*For 10+ new members a Free Roster and 2 years
Free Membership

In addition to the above awards, if there are members who recruit 10 or more people, the top recruiter will be recognized during convention for their contribution to increasing membership and will receive a plaque commemorating their outstanding efforts. Again, help us make the club bigger and better- **START RECUITING TODAY**

The current Board of Directors would like to wish everyone a very Happy Holiday Season; we hope to see all of you in January.